Certificate of Appreciation

The Monitoring Committee constituted by the University Grants
Commission for Accessible Audit has visited University of Kerala on
2I°" December, 2024. The Committee examined various facilities of the
University buildings and making the Campus of the University barrier
Jree including Teaching Departments, Laboratories, Libraries, Campus
common areas etc. The Committee appreciates the comprehensive
initiatives being pursued by the University in making the Teaching-
Learning processes and Infrastructure inclusive. The Committee
recognizes the tremendous progress achieved by University of Kerala in
terms of making the Campuses an inclusive and accessible one.

The Committee express sincere gratitude for providing all support and
Jacilities for the smooth conduct of the Audit. We wish all the best for
University of Kerala, and hope this institute will grow, and implement
more facilities for the PwD, thereby becoming a role model for other
Institutions across the country for this novel initiative.
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